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“Strolls off Main Street: Flemington Evening Walking Tours” 

 

Contact: Patricia Millen @ 908-782-1091 or patricia.hchs@embarqmail.com 
 

The Hunterdon County Historical Society announces summer walking tours for the 
public beginning at the Hiram E. Deats Memorial Library and headquarters @ 114 
Main Street in Flemington on two Wednesday evenings, July 12 and August 9 @ 6:30 
p.m.   

Led by heritage educator, Janice Armstrong, the tours will begin at the Society’s 
library and headquarters and last about an hour.  Janice will highlight the beautiful 
Greek Revival and Victorian architecture in homes and businesses, as well as detail 
the fascinating history of Flemington’s lesser explored side streets.  Tours will walk to 
Mine and Park Avenue and Broad Street and cover some interesting local history.  

A suggested donation of $5 per person will benefit the Historical Society.  Pre-registration is suggested 
and can reserve a space, but guests may show that evening to see if they can be accommodated. 

For more information call the Society @ 908-782-1091 and check for updates and details at the Society’s 
website: www.hunterdonhistory.org.  The Hunterdon County Historical Society received an operating 
support re-grant from the Hunterdon County Cultural and Heritage Commission, with funds from the 
New Jersey Historical Commission, a division of the Department of State.  
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